
Keep your 
birds safe

More information on Avian Influenza can be found at 

nfuonline.com/AIhub

It is important to practice good biosecurity if you keep poultry or captive 
birds. This is particularly important at times of notifiable disease such as 

Avian Influenza (bird flu). Keep you birds safe by following our tips.

call your vet
if you’re worried about the 

health or welfare of your birds

Feed and water
your birds in an area which 

wild birds can’t access

water sources 
Avoid sharing with  

wild birds

rodent control 
is essential

Keep yourself clean
boots, clothes, hands,  

equipment, vehicles etc

mites, worms etc.
Keep an eye out

and treat if necessary 

Clean and Disinfect
regularly clean and disinfect 

hard areas your birds can access 

To receive the 
latest news

in the event of an outbreak sign 
up to the APHA Poultry Register

www.gov.uk/guidance/ 
poultry-registration

0800 634 1112


